
 
 
 

 
March 31st, 2024 

Our greeters this morning are the Pascoes 
 
Biblos and Announcements Reader is Nathan 
Blesse 
 
Bible study is on Wednesday mornings at 10 am.   
 
 

Coffee Plus 
Please join us in the hall after today’s service.  We 
will  have coffee & tea, as well as fruit and cheese 
and hot cross buns.   
 

Thank You! 
A big thank you is sent out to Steve Snoxall.  Steve 
has completed the repairs and painted the 
damaged drywall on the upper north wall of the 
church hall.    
 

Readers for Good Friday 
Good Friday service is fast approaching.  The 
service requires a few readers to help with the 
service.  If you feel this is something you are 
comfortable in doing let Judy know after the 
service today.  Thank you for considering this 
request. Rev. Bryan Ransom.  

 



 
Crock Pot Dinner 

Monday, March 25th, will be our last Crock Pot 
dinner for this session.  Starts at 4:30 in the church 
hall.  Sign up sheets are on the board.  All 
Welcome.  Free will offering.  Please ensure items 
are Nut Free.   
 

Office Hours 
Quick reminder, Lynne is in the office on Tuesdays 
and Thursdays, 10:30-2:30.  She can be reached at 
905-987-4515 or 
office@newcastleunitedchurch.org  
 

Food Bank 
Next week is the last week of the month.  We will be 
collecting for the foodbank.  Food items as well as 
monetary donations are gratefully accepted.   
 

Summer Cottage 
Again this year, Heather Griffin is taking bookings 
for her cottage rental, for $60 per night, with $50 
going to the church. The two bedroom cottage in 
located in the hamlet of Gores Landing on Rice 
Lake, just 50 minutes away. If you're interested in 
more info, please contact her at 
hgriff551@gmail.com or 905-440-0038. 

 
Girl Guide Cookies  

Girl Guide Cookies are here!  Reach out to 
Lynne if you would like some.  Minty 
cookies are available as well.   
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